
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Christmas Service and Christmas Party with Santa 
 
Michael Hentrich 
December 20, 2020 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

It is hard to believe, but tomorrow is already the Christmas Service, and for us, the final service of the 

year! Pastor Mike will be giving the Christmas message and well as some reflections on this year of 2020. 

We have some wonderful musical offerings from our Colorado Heartland Co-op and a special lunch 

prepared by our Japanese members, so you won't want to miss this service! 

 

Afterwards, we will move right into our Christmas Party. Santa is coming with gifts for all! We also will 

have a nice backdrop for photos, Christmas themed crafts, a hot chocolate station, and a baking contest 

with prizes. (There's still time to bake something to share tomorrow, so don't hesitate!) Come enjoy 

together as we finish our year as a family. 

 

We also have 2021 church calendars available. They are $15 each. You can pick them up from tomorrow! 

 

We also were able to apply for and receive some funds through the federal CARES Act. We've used these 

funds to purchase food for the community, and we invite you to come and pick up whatever you can use. 

This will be available after service tomorrow in the food bank area. 

 

As a final reminder, we won't be having service on December 27th, and our next service will be on 

January 3rd, 2021. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Mike 


